August Minutes – Oahe ABATE

No formal meeting was held in August due to the Sturgis Motorcycle Rally.

There was an impromptu Officer Meeting held that discussed attendance of Oahe ABATE members attending Meeting of the Minds in Kansas City, MO September 25-27. It was decided that Oahe ABATE would pay for one motel room and registration fees for both. Kurt Bowers seconded the motion and the motion carried. Marcia will be attending for sure. Brandon and Lori expressed interest in going. It's possible to be carpooling with members of another chapter to keep travel expenses down.

Marcia Kaup -Oahe ABATE Secretary